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19 June 2018 

 
Dear Lord Boswell, 
 
I would like to draw your Committee’s attention to a joint statement that will be published 
today providing an update on progress made on the Withdrawal Agreement since March 
European Council. We are publishing this in advance of June European Council.  
 
I will write in similar terms to the Chairs of the Exiting the European Union Committee and 
the European Scrutiny Committee. 
 
I am placing a copy of the statement and this letter in the library of the House. 
 

 
RT HON DAVID DAVIS MP 

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXITING THE EUROPEAN UNION 
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